
Dear Senators, 
I am opposed to HB-4005 and fail to understand how those who are leaders of this people can seek to 
burden us with such laws. While I feel that anyone who "loses" a weapon should fall under suspicion, it 
seems wrong that the legal owner could suffer more penalty than the criminal. At best, this needs to be 
rethought with the goal of fighting crime and not just forwarding the anti-gun agenda. 
 
Ben Woodland 
327 NE 105th Ave 
Portland OR 97220  
 


